
The New Face of Opiate Use 

A whole new generation of opiate users has appeared in the 

suburbs and the middle classes who have no knowledge of 

harm reduction practices and no access to harm reduction 

information and services and they are dying. That's why in 

late 2015 HAMS is planning to publish 

An Opiate Users Safety Manual 

Be on the lookout for this book. 

We also welcome input from anyone who is experienced in working 

with opiate users who feel they have something to contribute. Contact 

us: 

Kenneth Anderson 

HAMS@HAMSNETWORK. ORG 

347 678 5671 

WWW.HAMSNETWORK.ORG 


